
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/28/2017 4:35:44 PM
Subject: Re: FOIA Requests

​Ok


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 4:23 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: FOIA Requests 
 
Good Afternoon Danny,
Attached are two FOIA requests, the second one we will definitely have information that is responsive.
The first request is quite extensive, as we have established through a previous request, we do not have some of the 
information requested however I need to further review the totality of the items requested.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Mark Bogetich [mailto:Mark@mbpublicaffairs.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 2:08 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: FOIA Requests
 
Request letters attached. Thank you.
 
Mark Bogetich
MB Public Affairs, Inc.
(916) 476-6647 [ext.1]
www.mbpublicaffairs.com 
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